Mr. Mark Kaup 21627 Schoolhouse Road New Lenox, Illinois 60451

Dear Mark:

Just a small note with a huge "Thank You" for building a beautiful home for our son, Tom and April & family. We must compliment you on the way the home progressed and amazed the way it all flowed together. The people you have to do the work were all professionals and it showed in everything they did. Our main "Thank You" is for you, the builder and mentor to Tom. Helping him in important decisions and just being there for him.

When God made you he broke the mold, you are a compassionate and caring human being who does things right, which is hard to find in a person in this day and age.

We just want to let you know you did an exellent job and we appreciate all your efforts.

In closing, "Thanks a million" times for all you've done.

Tom's parents; Ed and Dorothy Kogut

PS: Please also "Thank" Nick for all his help as the house was being built.